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On April 8, Consular Office Director YONEAZAWA visited “Atsu School” in Prasat Sambor 

District, Kampong Thom Province, to pay his respects at the memorial of the late Atsuhito 

NAKATA, a United Nations Volunteer, who lost his life on April 8, 1993 during the peacekeeping 

operations in Cambodia. He also expressed his gratitude to the teachers and students of the 

Atsu school who still hold the achievements of Mr. NAKATA in their hearts and memories. 

 

In the afternoon of the same day, Director YONEZAWA paid courtesy calls on HE Mr. NGOUN 

Rattanak, Provincial Governor and HE Mr. MEN Ly, Provincial Police Commissioner respectively. 

The Governor expressed his respect for the achievements of Mr. NAKATA and his appreciation for 

Japan's cooperation in various areas including the construction of the water treatment plant 

and the preservation of the Sambo Prei Kuk archaeological monuments. 

 

Visit to the Cenotaph for the Late Atsuhito NAKATA, UNV Volunteer 

 
 

  



 

Courtesy call on the Provincial Governor NGUON Rattanak 

  
 

Courtesy call on Provincial Police Commissioner MEN Ly 

 
 

(end)

 


